

Crawford Road Paving Project

FDOT grant expiration date: 12/31/2020

Entity	Outstanding Items	Status
<u>Crawford Road Phase 1:</u>		
Okefenoke Electric (OE)	Move poles further out from proposed paved roadway	Awaiting easement language from County Attorney to forward for ORE legal review.
SJRWMD mitigation credits	determine what mitigation credits are needed and how many credits need to be bought from NE Fl Wetland Mitigation Bank (Jack Allen)	Meeting held with SJRWMD, FPL, and environmental consultants on April 16 to discuss the mitigation credits.
SJRWMD permit	mitigation credits	awaiting resolution of mitigation credits / conservation easement need SJRWMD permit, and prior to advertising for bids
Advertise for bids		
<u>Crawford Road Phase 2:</u>		
SJRWMD mitigation credits	determine what mitigation credits are needed and how many credits need to be bought from NE Fl Wetland Mitigation Bank (Jack Allen)	Meeting held with SJRWMD, FPL, and environmental consultants on April 16 to discuss the mitigation credits.
SJRWMD permit	mitigation credits	awaiting resolution of mitigation credits / conservation easement
Norfolk Southern (NS) -Engineering	contruction agreement & reimbursement estimate	Construction Agreement executed. Awaiting Temporary Construction Easement approval from NS

Norfolk Southern (NS) -Real Estate Division	temporary construction easement (TCE) and \$10,000	Construction Agreement executed. Awaiting Temporary Construction Easement approval from NS need all approvals from NS and SJRWMD permit prior to advertising for bids
Advertise for bids		

Timeline

Poles to be moved prior to start of construction(one pole also in phase 2)

Working with FPL to create conservation easement on FPL property to mitigate wetland impacts along Crawford

Mid-Summer

Estimate September

Working with FPL to create conservation easement on FPL property to mitigate wetland impacts along Crawford

Mid-Summer

Received mid-level approval of TCE on 4/16/2019. Awaiting Final Approval.

Received mid-level
approval of TCE on
4/16/2019. Awaiting
Final Approval.

Estimated September
2019